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| REGULATIONS 8 AND 10 NOTIFICATION LETTER




From: Greenwood, Brian

Sent: 19 August 2021 13:58

To: Greenwood, Brian NN

Subject: Planning Act 2008 and regulations 8 and 10 of the Infrastructure Planning (EIA) Regulations 2017: ABP -
Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal - notice of a Request for a Scoping Opinion

Dear Caroline,

Further to our earlier discussion, | am now writing formally on behalf of my client Associated British
Ports, to give advance notice of our intention to ask the Secretary of State for a scoping opinion
pursuant to Regulation 10 (1) of the Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment)
Regulations 2017 (the “EIA” Regulations) in relation to the above proposed development.

It follows from the above and | would, therefore, be grateful if in addition you would take this as
formal notice pursuant to regulation 8(1)(b) of the EIA Regulations, that our application for a
Development Consent Order will be accompanied by an environmental statement.

We anticipate that the scoping request will be submitted to you on, or during the week
commencing Monday 6 September 2021. As required, | have attached a GIS shapefile which
identifies the land for which the scoping request will be made.

I can confirm that one copy of the scoping request will be submitted electronically via We Transfer

either by ourselves or our client’s environmental consultants, ABPmer, who are co-ordinating its
preparation.

Suffice to say, if you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Best regards,
Brian

Brian Greenwood
Pariner | Clyde & Co LLP

The 5t Botolph Building | 138 Houndsditch | London EC3A 7AR | UK
LYDE& O Main +44 207 876 5000 | Fax +44 207 876 511 —



| EMAIL SUBMITTING SCOPING REPORT




From: Jamie Oate-@bwco.ulo

Sent: 13 September 2021 16:37

To: Hopewell, Caroline <Caroline.Hopewell@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Greenwood, Brian
I |\ eco.com>; Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal
<ImminghamEasternRoRoTerminal@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: Lancaster, Helen <HELEN.LANCASTER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal Scoping Request

Dear Helen and Caroline,

You should each have access to the folder, as well as the
ImminghamEasternRoRoTerminal@planninginspectorate.gov.uk account, but please let me know if you have any

issues viewing or downloading the document.
Kind regards

Jamie Oaten

Dr Jamie Oaten | Environmental Consultant | ABPmer
Quayside Suite | Medina Chambers | Town Quay | Southampton | SO014 2A

Click to discover the world’s wind and wave climate using our global data explorer
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From: Hopewell, Caroline <Caroline.Hopewell@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 September 2021 16:26
To: Brian.Greenwood |

clydeco.com>; Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal
<ImminghamEasternRoRoTerminal@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: Lancaster, Helen <HELEN.LANCASTER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Jamie Oaten
bpmer.co.uk>

Subject: RE: Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal Scoping Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Brian,

Thank you for your email. | can confirm receipt and we await the submission of the scoping
request.

Kind regards
Caroline

Caroline Hopewell
NSIP Officer

The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN





